Asiatelco Technologies Co.

Request for Changing of FCC ID

Date: August 3, 2021

We, Asiatelco Technologies Co. , hereby apply for changing of FCC ID. The new FCC
ID we will use is XYO-AS33. Here we declare that the products which will bear two
different FCC IDs are totally the same as each other in every aspect.

The information of the original FCC ID:

FCC ID: XYO-AT10-2

Applicant: Asiatelco Technologies Co.

Address: 289 Bisheng Road, Building 8, 3F, Zhangjiang Hi-Tech Park, Pudeng,
Shanghai 201204, China

Device name: GPS TrackerAT1S ™

Date of Grant: 06/15/2021

The information of new FCC ID:

FCC ID: XYO-AS33

Applicant: Asiatelco Technologies Co.

Address: 289 Bisheng Road, Building 8, 3F, Zhangjiang Hi-Tech Park, Pudong,
Shanghai 201204, China

Device name: GPS TrackerAS33

The original test results continue to be representative of and applicable to the equipment
bearing the changed (new) FCC ID. '

Thank you.
Regards,

Yours Sincerely,

Print name:

Signature: Ranran Zhou



